
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Dear Families                                       Friday 3rd November 2023   

It has been a pleasure to welcome the children back after the half-
term break.  They have returned well rested and ready to learn.   

Our KS1 children got to enjoy an exciting visit to the Brooklands 
Museum, where they found out about the history of aviation.  This 
is a part of their history topic on transport. 

Thank you to the Reception parents who came to experience the 
reading workshop this week, delivered by Mrs Johnson.  Parents 
were shown how to effectively listen to their child read, and then 
got to come into their child's classroom and actually put what they 
had been shown into practice.  What an excellent, interactive 
workshop.  Thank you, Mrs Johnson. 

We are all looking forward to the PTA's school disco this evening.  I 
can't wait to get on the dance floor!! 

On Wednesday next week, we are holding a Therapeutic Thinking 
workshop for parents - at 9am and again at 6pm.  This is an 
opportunity for parents to find out about our therapeutic approach 
to behaviour management. 

We have been selling poppies and other merchandise for the Royal 
British Legion this week, and will continue next week.  Our 
Remembrance assembly will take place next Friday. 

  

Best wishes, Funmi Alder  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Value for the term –  

Compassion 



 Office Notices 

  

Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards 

 Wed 6th November – 9am/6pm – Parents’ Therapeutic Thinking Behaviour 
Workshop. 

 Thurs 9th November – Diwali Assembly 
 Fri 10th November – Remembrance Assembly 
 W/C 13th November – Anti-Bullying Week 
 W/C 13th November – Year 6 Bikeability 
 Fri 17th November – Children in Need 
 Mon 20th November – 1:30pm – Prospective Reception Parents’ Afternoon 
 Tues 21st November – 9:30am – Prospective Reception Parents’ Morning 
 Thurs 23rd November – 5pm – Prospective Reception Parents’ Evening 
 Fri 24th November – 9am – Prospective Parents’ Tour 
 W/C 27th November – Maths Week 
 Sat 2nd December – Christmas Fair  

Rabbit – Lilah 

Otter – Kiana 

Beaver – Jad 

Red Kite – Rowan 

Fox - Zac 

Dormouse – Christopher 

Red Squirrel – Rishita 

Hedgehog – Hamdaan 

Pine Marten – Eve 

Rabbit – Jude.F 

Otter – Dawson 

Beaver – Olivia 

Red Kite – Babri 

Fox - Olivia 

Dormouse – Isabela 

Red Squirrel – Tony-Lee 

Hedgehog – Reya & Gem 

Pine Marten – Poppy 

This week's winners of TTRS 'Battle of the Bands' 

LKS2 – Red Squirrel  

UKS2 – Year 3 Boys + Year 4 Girls  



 

  
Superstar!  

Vincent in year 2 achieved his 
8th Kyu, orange belt at Karate!  

Well done Vincent!  
 

Would you like your child to star 
in our next newsletter? Please 

email a photo and a brief 
description into the school office. 

Katrick in year 6 has 
achieved the UK’s 
top 3 students and 

World top 19 
students in 

Mathematics! 

  Well done Katrick! 



 

 

 

 

  

Weekly Attendance  

RJ Koda –90.5%    

RM Orsa –92.3%  

Rabbit –95.3%  

Otter – 97.4%  

Beaver –95.1%  

Red Kite –95.2%  

Dormouse –96.9%  

Fox –100% Winners  

Red Squirrel –95.9%  

Hedgehog –98.9%  

Pine Marten –99.2% 

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 
child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 
not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

Weekly Updates! 
For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or 
visit the school gallery. 

Nursery  
Reception  

Year 1 
Year 2 

Years 3 and 4 
Years 5 and 6 
School Gallery 
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